
Instructions for  
Early Years Staff 

Thank you for supporting  
preschoolers to participate  
in the Commissioner’s  
Early Years Postcards initiative.

Please print as many copies of the Activity Sheet as  

you need. Choose the Activity Sheet layout that best suits  

your preschoolers. It would be great if you could explain to  

the children in your own words, that there is a Commissioner 

for Children and Young People in South Australia who is there 

to listen to children of all ages because children have rights.  

All South Australian children can tell their Commissioner  

what they would like her to know about their lives, including 

what they think would make them better. The name of  

the current Children’s Commissioner is Helen (Connolly).  

Helen would like to know what your favourite thing  

about being outside is.

Completed drawings and educator explanations can  

be scanned and emailed by Friday 13 December 2024  

to commissionerspostcards@sa.gov.au

The Commissioner and her team will make sure you  

receive a copy of her report on the Early Years Postcards. 

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch via email or phone us  

on 08 8226 3355 during business hours with any queries  

you may have.

For more information about the Commissioner’s Postcards  

initiative visit https://commissionerspostcards.com.au
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Thank you for  your drawing! 
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